
 

 
 
 
 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 

25th May 2010 
 
 
 
The following is an amendment to company announcement dated 12th May 2010  
 
 
Quote 
 
 
Further to company announcement issued on the 12th of May 2010 the company has since reduced the 
minimum application amount for new bonds from €2,000 to €1,200. 
 
 
Unquote 
 
 
 

 
 
Ray Sladden 
Company Secretary 

 


